
 

 

 

 

Easter Egg Hunt! 

Thursday 03rd April 

 

On Thursday 3rd April, the PTFA will be inviting all children to take part in our Easter egg hunt! This will 

be held after school from 3.15pm – 4.15pm.  

They will be finding letters and/or pictures around the school, which put together will spell a word 

relating to Easter. Once completed they will then receive an Easter Egg!  

If you have siblings that may also want to take part, they are welcome! If you could let us know in the 

message to merchant section who they are related to so we can match up the order for them too.  

To enable your child to take part in the hunt, please make your payment of £2.00 (per child taking 

part) via the following link by Friday 28th March.  

https://leybourne-primary-school-ptfa.sumupstore.com/product/easter-egg-hunt-and-egg 

 

Please order only one egg per child, and as always, please include your child’s details so that we can 

match up orders. 

Dairy free eggs will be available for children with dairy intolerances. Please ensure that the school 

office is made aware of any intolerances so that we can cater for all orders.  

Many thanks for your continued support. 
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